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I support H.B. 2025 and its funding for public transit. I am 74 and live in downtown 

Portland. Although I have a car, I will be giving it up next year and will be reliant on 

MAX, buses, and the downtown streetcar to get around. It would be devastating to 

lose the option of public transportation! There are many others who, like me, have 

come to depend on transit. Even though I still have a car, I use Tri-Met whenever 

possible instead of driving. Cities need to move people and Portland is no exception! 

This is a very important issue to me.  

 

Thank you, and vote YES! 


